
 

 
 

 
 

26 February 2025  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Re: BSO Heroes and Superhero's (Film Music Orchestra Concert) - 13 March 2025 
 
Thank you for your payment for the BSO Williams vs Zimmer Concert. I can now confirm your child’s place has 
been secured and we are looking forward to the performance!  
 
The arrangements are as follows:  
 
5:15pm  Meet at Bridgwater and Taunton College bus stop  
5:30pm  Depart Bridgwater and Taunton College bus stop  
6:45pm  Arrive at the Exeter Great Hall  
7:00pm  Doors open  
7:30pm  Concert begins  
10:00pm  Leave Exeter Great Hall  
11:00pm  Approximate return to Bridgwater and Taunton College bus stop/students collected by 

parents/carers 
 
For the performance, students should eat dinner before we meet. Students can wear smart/casual non-school 
uniform and bring snacks or alternatively bring money for refreshments. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on my email address nadams@castle.bep.ac 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr N Adams  
Head of Creative Arts 
The Castle School 
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